
    THE BULL INN 
 

Do you want to help ensure the future 

of our historic landmark? 

As a community, together with funding, 

we may be able to save it from 

development. 

Join us for a public residents 

meeting 19th JULY 7pm at East 

Farleigh Primary School 

 

If you are interested in joining a 

working group to discuss ideas please 

email clerk@eastfarleigh-pc.org.uk 

 

SAVE THE BULL INN FOR THE 

RESIDENTS OF EAST FARLEIGH  

mailto:clerk@eastfarleigh-pc.org.uk

